From: Eamonn kelly
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 17:42
To: Jonathan.McClue@camden.gov.uk;

Subject: | support the plans for Bangor Wharf (Reference Number: 2016/1117/P)
Name: Eamonn kelly

Address: 18 georgiana street

Postcode: Nw1 Oea

| support the proposals for Bangor Wharf ref. no. 2016/1117/P : Housing is
needed and building on a brownfield site makes perfect sense.

Time: March 22, 2016 at 5:42 pm

IP Address: 82.132.219.74

Contact Form URL:
https://onehousingbangorwharf.wordpress.com/2016/03/22/support-the-plans-for-
bangor-wharf-reference-number-20161117p/

Sent by a verified WordPress.com user.



